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                                                                                                Friday 26th May 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Health Week  

Thank you so much for your support during Health Week. We are very grateful 

for your support and involvement at school events. It certainly spurred the 

children on.  

We have been very proud of the children’s approach to the week. 

They have worked very hard to support others, challenge themselves and work 

as part of a team. Their determination, resilience and that competitive spirit has 

been evident throughout. Above all, it was pleasing to see such support for 

each other. 

Year 3 Sleepover  

A big thank you to Miss Shepherd, Mrs Bradshaw, Mrs Barnes and Mrs Hughes 

for running the Year 3 sleepover last week. The children had a fantastic evening 

and made full use of the site and good weather. I am sure it 

will be an experience many of them remember for years to 

come.  

Teacher Appointment  

Following a thorough recruitment process, we are pleased to announce that we 

have appointed Miss Grogan. We extend a warm welcome to her and look 

forward to welcoming her to our team in September. She will be visiting the 

school in June and July to work with school leaders and meet her new class. 

Transition day  

We have planned a ‘transition’ day for the 11th July. On this day the children 

will work with the teacher who will teach them in September. We will provide 

further details of the school staffing structure nearer the time.  

 

 

 

 

26th May 2023               

School closes for half 

term. 

5th June 2023              

School reopens. 

5th – 23rd June                                

Yr.4 Multiplication tables 

check taking place 

6th June 2023              

Yr.3 trip to World 

Museum. 

12th June 2023              

Class photographs 

14th – 16th June 2023              

Yr.6 Conway residential. 

19th June 2023              

District Sports. 

30th June 2023              

PTA Summer Fair. 

3rd – 5th July 2023              

Yr.5 Nant residential. 

6th July 2023              

Yr.6 taster day @ 

Christleton High. 

11th July 2023              

Transition Day. 

14th July 2023              

Yr.6 Leavers Production. 
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Parent Lunches   

Each year we like to invite parents into school to have lunch with their child, should they wish to. With seven 

weeks next half term we are planning to run a year group per week. They table below provides the dates for 

these lunches. Should you wish to attend, please purchase a meal via the School Spider link. You may have 

received a notification about this on Thursday. We look forward to hopefully seeing you there  

Year group Date Lunch choice 

EYFS 7th June Roast 

Yr.1 14th June Cottage Pie 

Yr.2 15th June Curry 

Yr.3 22nd June Curry 

Yr.6 28th June Chicken Pie 

Yr.4 5th July Roast 

Yr.5 12th July Cottage Pie 

 

Year 6 Performance – Date Change  

Thank you to those parents who informed the school of a performance taking place at 

Christleton High which involves several of our children. To ensure all children can take part in 

the Year 6 performance we have moved the date. The performance will now take place on 

Friday 14th July. There will be an afternoon and evening performance 

Digital Wizards  

Children in the juniors have been provided with the details of a new club run by Digital Wizards. This club is 

taking place on a Friday before school for the summer term. Feedback would be appreciated about this club 

as we would like to provide some different experiences for the children.  

PTA 

A big thank you to the PTA for providing ice lollies for the children to have after their 

competitive sports day. They were a well-deserved and very refreshing treat!   

Summer Fair  

A reminder that the PTA will be holding their summer fair on Friday 30th June. Please see the attached flyer 

for additional information. Your support at these events makes such a difference so we look forward to 

seeing you there.  

Finally 

We hope you and your family have a lovely May half term. We look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th 

June.  

 

Kind regards,  
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